
  accounted 1380 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accounted 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in
certain tenses; compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning;
to think; by implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): --
 be {accounted}, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  ap-)prove 0584 # apodeiknumi {ap-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from 575
and 1166; to show off, i.e. exhibit; figuratively, to
demonstrate, i.e. accredit: -- ({ap-)prove}, set forth, shew.[ql

  appoint 0322 # anadeiknumi {an-ad-ike'-noo-mee}; from 303 and
1166; to exhibit, i.e. (by implication) to indicate, appoint: --
{appoint}, shew.[ql

  be 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), {be} of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  be 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- {be}
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem (good),
suppose, think, trow.[ql

  do 1731 # endeiknumi {en-dike'-noo-mee}; from 1722 and 1166;
to indicate (by word or act): -- {do}, show (forth).[ql

  example 1164 # deigma {digh'-mah}; from the base of 1166; a
specimen (as shown): -- {example}.[ql

  fore-)warn 5263 # hupodeiknumi {hoop-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from
5259 and 1166; to exhibit under the eyes, i.e. (figuratively) to
exemplify (instruct, admonish): -- show, ({fore-)warn}.[ql

  forth 0584 # apodeiknumi {ap-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from 575 and
1166; to show off, i.e. exhibit; figuratively, to demonstrate, i.
e. accredit: -- (ap-)prove, set {forth}, shew.[ql

  forth 1731 # endeiknumi {en-dike'-noo-mee}; from 1722 and 1166;
 to indicate (by word or act): -- do, show ({forth}).[ql

  good 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
({good}), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  judgment 1349 # dike {dee'-kay}; probably from 1166; right (as
self-evident), i.e. justice (the principle, a decision, or its
execution): -- {judgment}, punish, vengeance.[ql

  of 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be {of} reputation, seem
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(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  of 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, ({of} own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  own 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of {own}) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  please 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) {please}(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  punish 1349 # dike {dee'-kay}; probably from 1166; right (as
self-evident), i.e. justice (the principle, a decision, or its
execution): -- judgment, {punish}, vengeance.[ql

  reputation 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in
certain tenses; compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning;
to think; by implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): --
 be accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of {reputation}, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  seem 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, {seem}
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  set 0584 # apodeiknumi {ap-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from 575 and 1166;
 to show off, i.e. exhibit; figuratively, to demonstrate, i.e.
accredit: -- (ap-)prove, {set} forth, shew.[ql

  shew 0322 # anadeiknumi {an-ad-ike'-noo-mee}; from 303 and
1166; to exhibit, i.e. (by implication) to indicate, appoint: --
appoint, {shew}.[ql

  shew 0584 # apodeiknumi {ap-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from 575 and
1166; to show off, i.e. exhibit; figuratively, to demonstrate, i.
e. accredit: -- (ap-)prove, set forth, {shew}.[ql

  shew 1166 # deiknuo {dike-noo'-o}; a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary of the same meaning; to show (literally or
figuratively): -- {shew}.[ql

  shew 1925 # epideiknumi {ep-ee-dike'-noo-mee}; from 1909 and
1166; to exhibit (physically or mentally): -- {shew}.[ql

  show 1731 # endeiknumi {en-dike'-noo-mee}; from 1722 and 1166;
to indicate (by word or act): -- do, {show} (forth).[ql

  show 5263 # hupodeiknumi {hoop-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from 5259 and
1166; to exhibit under the eyes, i.e. (figuratively) to
exemplify (instruct, admonish): -- {show}, (fore-)warn.[ql
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  suppose 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in
certain tenses; compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning;
to think; by implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): --
 be accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), {suppose}, think, trow.[ql

  think 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem (good),
suppose, {think}, trow.[ql

  trow 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem (good),
suppose, think, {trow}.[ql

  vengeance 1349 # dike {dee'-kay}; probably from 1166; right
(as self-evident), i.e. justice (the principle, a decision, or
its execution): -- judgment, punish, {vengeance}.[ql
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